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100% of your gift to the Neighbor to Neighbor Fund helps us assist an Ontario County 
family facing a financial emergency that threatens to destabilize their housing, 

transportation, job or health.  THANK YOU for your generosity! 
Please make your check payable to FLACE/Neighbor to Neighbor Fund and mail to 

Neighbor to Neighbor Fund, P.O. Box 756, Canandaigua, NY 14424 
Visit neighbortoneighborfund.org to make an online donation and to learn more about how we 
work. 
 

NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR FUND 
Assisting our neighbors in need 

33  Months in operation 

463  Families assisted 

$317,840 Total grants 

11   Communities in  
       Ontario County served 

20  Partner agencies  

200+ Donors  

YOUR DONATIONS AT WORK 
 
HOUSING rent, security deposits, mortgage payments,  

          repairs, utilities, appliances, furniture & household needs,    
          pest control, lead assessment 

TRANSPORTATION car repairs, tires, car loans, insurance 

HEALTHCARE dental work, ambulance, medications,  

          transportation to dialysis 

GREATEST NEEDS rent and car repairs 

SMALLEST GRANT $104 to register and inspect a car 
LARGEST GRANTS $1,000 (multiple times!) 
 

 
 

“Family Counseling Service of the Finger Lakes, Inc. has relied on Neighbor to Neighbor funding to 
support survivors of domestic violence with car repairs, money for housing needs after they have fled the 
violence, health care costs, window repairs after damage, etc.  These funds fill a gap in resources in 
Ontario County and assist our survivors with their goal to remain free from violence and work toward self-
sufficiency.”  Jessica DeFazio, Director of Advocacy Services 

 
“The Neighbor to Neighbor program has helped many of our Safe Harbors clients with emergency needs, 
including rental assistance, security deposits, utilities assistance, car repairs and a number of other 
necessities.  This direct assistance removes the financial barriers that keep victims of interpersonal 
violence tied to the abusers and allows them to move forward in their lives free from abuse they have 
endured. We are so grateful for this program and their unwavering commitment to provide emergency 
assistance to those in need in our community!”   Marisa Przepiora, Executive Director 

 
 
 


